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First Announcement 
  

Dear colleague, 
 
We invite you to submit your original scientific, engineering or artistic solutions, artwork, design, digital 
works, etc. which use geometry as a means, inspiration or mode of expression, to be displayed at the 
international exhibition  

Dimensions Reflected 

 https://mong2020masbg.wordpress.com/  

which will be staged at the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering, University of Belgrade, as an integral part of 
the 7th International conference “moNGeometrija 2020”, Belgrade (Serbia) on 4-7th June 2018. 

http://mongeometrija.com/konferencije/mongeometrija-2020  

Your proposal may relate to the piece of research already presented in the conference paper, or it may be 
independent work (published or unpublished) by researchers or artists who do not participate in the scientific 
section of the Conference. 

As an additional exhibition section, there will be displayed the student works exhibition: 

Dimensions Reflected – Perspective 

We invite students whose projects are related to the theme of the Exhibition, as well as professors who wish 
to present selected student works on their courses to participate in this section of the exhibition.   
Call for submissions is open until April 5th, 2020.  
 
About Exhibition 

More information about the Exhibition and how to apply can be found here: 

https://mong2020masbg.wordpress.com/    

The information about registration fee can be found here: 

https://mong2020masbg.wordpress.com/2020/02/10/registration/  
 

Second Announcement with more details will be sent within the next 10 days. 

Note: All further mail regarding the Exhibition will be sent to you by e-mail: deltaedar@gmail.com 

Please feel free to forward this invitation to any people you think may be interested in attending the event. 
  
Contact 
mong@mas.bg.ac.rs  
deltaedar@gmail.com  
 
Best regards,  
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 7th International Conference “MoNGeometrija2020” 

        Marija Obradović, 
Associate Professor 
University of Belgrade, Serbia 


